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Notice of Motion No. 24 - South Wiltshire Core Strategy – Proposed extension 
at Hampton Park, Laverstock & Ford Parish 
 
To consider the following notice of motion submitted by: 
 
Councillor Ian McLennan - Laverstock, Ford & Old Sarum Division 
Councillor Ricky Rogers – Salisbury Bemerton 
 
 
 
“Members note the Inspectors deletion of Con/45, our requirement to retain a 
significant strategic gap between Ford and Hampton Park and the setting up of a 
community forum. We reaffirm the democratic vote of this council to impose Con/45 
and restate our intention to establish a significant strategic gap and to set up the 
local community forum, as stated.” 
 
 


